
 

 

This Week’s Highlights 
 In Nursery we joined in with a Cosmic Yoga session, the children 

helped Popcorn the dolphin stop the pirates stealing the treasure. 
 In Reception, our class story, the Pirates next door have been causing 

lots of trouble- we’ve been finding ways to help the neighbours! 
 Year 1 have been working hard this week showing off how much we 

have learned in year one! We have written lovely letters to the Queen 
to inform her all about what is happening to the songbirds. 

 Year 2 have worked very hard to complete acrostic poems on the 
themes of songbirds and freedom. We have had some lovely ideas 
and tried hard to extend our vocabulary.  

 Year 3 have been working very hard. They have been looking at the 
features of Biographies and have started research in preparation for 
writing their own.  

 Year 4 have been working hard preparing for their times tables 
assessment. They have also had fun preparing for sports days.  

 Year 5 have thoroughly enjoyed the start of our new novel, The Wild 
Robot. We have also been working on the perimeter of different 
shapes in Maths.  

 Year 6 have continued to work their socks off in rehearsals for our 
production, ‘A Night at the Musicals’.  

 Well done to all the children who have taken part in Sports 
Tournaments this week. You all worked very hard and represented 
the school well.  

What’s Coming Up Next Week (and beyond)? 
 Year 3 are looking forward to their trip to Martin Mere next Friday.  
 Year 6 are getting excited about our trip to the Liverpool Empire to 

watch Annie. 
 PGL meeting for current Year 3 children on Wednesday at 3.20pm in 

Y4DB classroom 
 Year 4 will be undertaking their multiplication assessment next week.  
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This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week 

Nursery - stealthy Year 3- murmuration (flock of 
starlings) 

Reception –  disgrace 
Year 1 - extinct 

Year 4 –  
Year 5 – instinct  

Year 2 – soaring  Year 6 - amicable 
  
Problem of the Week 

 
For a chance to win a  
fabulous maths puzzle,  
post the completed problem 
 in the box in the foyer. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports News 

 Well Done to Joe C (Y4) who has achieved his 
green belt at a recent karate grading and his sister 
Jasmine (Nursery) who has achieved her very first 

award – the yellow tip.  

 

Young Citizens 
KS1 – Maizie P-C, LKS2- Olivia L,  UKS2- Katelyn P 
 
Attendance Winners 
KS1 -    Mrs McLoughlin’s Class 97.9% 
LKS2 –  Mr Garry’s Class 97.4% 
UKS2 –  Miss Matthews’ Class 95.9% 
 
MathsWhizz Champion 

Nathan S -  Y3JG 
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This week’s Stars!! 

RRG : Alfie W & Skye H RJT:  Maksymilian B &Leighton W 
Attendance Winners –  Morning Nursery 96.3% 
 

Medal Winners 

Year 1: Logan K, Lexie 
L, Sienna H, Hannah J 

Year 4: Rebecca A, Lucy 
N, Kaiden C, Taylor B 
 

Year 2: Mia B, Sydney 
A, Caleb B, Lilly PM. 

Year 5: Phoebe G, Rhys 
D, Warren K, Joshua M 

Year 3:  
Matthew Mc, Amber 
H, Kayla H, John-
Connor 
 

Year 6:  
Jayden A, Katelyn P 
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